Dear guests,

tickets for the celebration of the 100th anniversary of the Faculty of Civil Engineering, University of
Zagreb, to be held on Wednesday, October 16, 2019, with the beginning at 12:00 at the Vatroslav
Lisinski Concert Hall in Zagreb, can be picked up at the reception desk in the lobby of the Concert Hall
between 11:00 p.m. and 11:45.

Tickets can be picked up using your name or by scanning the barcode. Your seat is indicated on the
ticket.

We look forward to seeing you!
Faculty of Civil Engineering board



